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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Hello,
My name is Rosalind Heyland and I am a resident of Cottrell Close in Hungerford.
I am writing because I have just heard about the proposal to build 12 new houses at the back of Cottrell Close.
And I am not happy about the plan.
The entrance off the A4 can be difficult to exit with the constant speed and stream of vehicles using the road. It
may be a 30 miles an hour zone but a huge number of vehicles don’t seem to recognise this.
If you want to try and walk into Hungerford, which I frequently do, you are assaulted by the fumes and close
proximity of some very big lorries with some parts of the pavement being extremely narrow. Not a pleasant
experience.
The number of extra vehicles coming up the close also concerns me. We already have lots of delivery vans
during the course of the day so there would be a lot of extra traffic from both the new residents and the services
that they would use.
A number of young children play in the street and this would be an extra  hazard for them as there is no
childrens play area.
Added to all the about, we would have months of extra traffic and noise whilst the houses are being constructed.
Please rethink this plan….we have a nice quiet and respectful Close and I would hate that we loose that.
Regards,
Rosalind Heyland
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